
October 8, 1987 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday 

October 8, 1987 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by  motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Snyder reported that the Watch Children sign has been installed on King Road.   

 Received letter from DER approving the sewage modules on the John McFadden 

property.   

 Received a letter from our insurance carrier, Hockley and O’Donnell, informing the 

township that their insurance policy is up for renewal in March,  

 Harry Hilbert is to contact Ken Dehoff about the pond overflowing onto Spangler 

School Road.  

 Barlow Fire Company was present and presented their budget for 1988.  They also 

wanted to know whether there was anything more done about the abandoned house on 

Mason Dixon Road, which is a health hazard.   

 Supervisors are to meet in the next few days and prepare the 1988 budget.   

 Supervisors are going to look at tractor and mowers till the next meeting to put out 

bids at the December meeting.   

 Secretary to advertise changing of November and December meetings - to be held 

Wed. Nov. 11 and December 17, 1987.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


